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Canadian Plains Energy Services (CPES) is committed to continuous improvement and a culture of 

learning.  By frequently sharing safety alerts and bulletins, originating from both within and outside the 

company, we are able to keep safety top of mind for our employees and contractors.  We believe 

frequent safety communications help to maintain a strong safety culture. 

 

Safety alerts are shared across the organization so that everyone is aware of events or incidents that may 

have happened in one division or location, and therefore befit from the awareness this provides, as well 

as specific lessons learned that can be applied to each worksite.   

 

HSE Communication bulletins complement safety alerts in that they proactively address current, 

upcoming, or seasonal issues that help to raise awareness or require action to maintain a safe workplace 

and prevent incidents and injuries. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 


